
“HELPING DREAMS TAKE FLIGHT…” 

 

Aerospace Leadership Scholarships 

Since 1997, The Spaatz Association and its benefactors have invested in tomorrow’s Aerospace 

Leaders through the Aerospace Leadership Scholarship program.  Each $2,500 scholarship helps one 

cadet to “bridge the gap” from solo to private pilot. 

This year, The Spaatz Association will award at least three scholarships to deserving CAP Cadets.  The 

deadline to submit an application for consideration is 15 October. 

To apply, see our scholarship program page at www.spaatz.org.  

The Spaatz Association, Inc is a benevolent non-profit organization described in IRS code 501(c)3. TSA’s  

Aerospace Leadership Scholarships are funded solely by members and benefactors of the Association. 

“If I hadn’t been awarded the Spaatz Association's scholarship, I definitely would not be where 

I am today.” — ALS Recipient Josh Hall (below) now CFI-IA, A&P, AGI, IGI, and ASC 

$2,500.00 each 

QUALIFICATIONS:                     

The CAP Cadet must have: 

 Earned the General Billy 

Mitchell Award  

 Solo wings in a powered 

aircraft 

 At least a 3.0 GPA 

(normalized on a 4.0 scale)  

 Not received or been 

selected for a similar 

scholarship or grant 

 Apply by 15 October 

For More 

Information 

CONTACT: 

Col. Bob Mattes, USAF (ret.) 

TSA Scholarships Committee Chair 

scholarships@spaatz.org 

 

Benefactors are needed so that we 

can continue to fulfill the dreams of 

our CAP Cadets.  

For information on how you can 

donate, visit our webpage at 

www.spaatz.org. Col. Robert J. Mattes,, USAF ret. (#445) 

TSA Scholarships Coordinator 

Application 

Window 
 

Open:   

1 August 2014 

 

Closes:   

15 October 2014 

(midnight Eastern 

Time) 

 

Scholarships will be 

awarded in March 

2015. 

 

 

All applications 

must be 

submitted online.   

 


